
 

 

9 September 2019 
 
 
Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) – reference: 5824099 
 
I refer to your information request we received on 5 September 2019 requesting the 
following: 
 

 Have any resource consents been issued in the last three years to allow election signs 
greater than the size and height limits in the Proposed District Plan? 
 

 If so, who were these resource consents granted to, and what locations do they apply to? 
 
Council response regarding your request 
 
Our Resource Consents team have looked into this and confirm that Council has not issued or 
monitored any resource consents for election signs exceeding the height and size 
requirements within the last three years.  

 
 


